Attention:  Human Rights and Equal Opportunity Commission

RE: Temporary Exemption of TV Free to Air Captioning application

I have read with interest the application by the TV Networks for a further 12 months exemption from the Disability Discrimination Act, due to the legislative process for reform of captioning regulation having not been completed at the 31st December 2011.

I disagree with granting this exemption, on the grounds that the TV networks have had since 13th October 2008 till 31st December 2011 to make these changes and in order for the Disability Discrimination Act to have its effect as a legislation protecting those with Disabilities in the community from discrimination, it must be enforced.

We want to see the original agreement to have 100% captioning of free to air TV from 6am to midnight each day by 2014 be followed through and enforced.

Signed: KERRIANNE ROBERTSON
Date: 09/01/2012
